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This summer, a university-wide technology workshop will be held the week following RIT's 
commencement ceremonies. The Summer Faculty Institute on Technology is chaired by Marcia Birken, 
College of Science, and Reno Antonietti, associate vice president, Academic Services. Dr. Marc 
Marschark, director of NTID's Center on Research, Teaching, and Learning, serves as a member of the 
steering committee. 

This workshop, open to all of RIT's 800+ faculty members, will provide faculty with the knowledge and 
skills required to effectively utilize technology appropriate to their teaching and their disciplines. The 
workshop also will provide faculty with techniques and skills that will ensure success in distance 
learning courses and asynchronous learning strategies utilized with on-campus courses. 
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